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Good afternoon Ms. Walker,
 
I’m confirming that at the Legislative Hearing yesterday for the appealed Special Tax
Assessment for property at 845 COOK AVENUE EAST. (File No. J2204A, Assessment No.
228503) Ms. Moermond stated that she will recommend that the City Council delete this
assessment.  This matter goes before the City  Council on January 26, 2022 and they will
delete the assessment without further discussion.
 
Thank you,
Joanna
 
 
 
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8515 
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